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STATE OF ARKANSAS

November 13, 2023

Mr. James Miller, Chairman

Arkansas Medical Marijuana Commission
101 East Capitol Avenue, Suite 401

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Chairman Miller and the Members of the Medical Marijuana
Commission:

[ am reaching out on behalf of my constituents in Lonoke County to strongly
oppose the placement of a medical marijuana dispensary in the City of Cabot.
The people who live and work in the area believe it is an unsuitable location
for this facility.

Moreover, feedback from local businesses and industry leaders has
highlighted significant concerns regarding the potential impact of a
dispensary. Therefore, I ask that the commission consider other locations for
the proposed medical marijuana dispensary. Thank you for your time and
attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
me.

Sincerely,
e —_

Brian S. Evans
State Representative
District 68
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